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Dear Parent / Carer  

SQA examination programme  

The SQA formal diet of examinations will commence Monday 22nd April with pupils returning 

Thursday 30th May (new S5) and Friday 31st May (new S6). 

The following link provides detailed information including exam times, supports, issuing of results 

and the appeals process.  

SQA:  National Qualifications 2023-24 - SQA 

During this time the school will continue to offer a range of supports including a formal supported 

study programme during the school day. A full schedule will be issued to all pupils by email. A copy 

for parents will be made available through the school website. 

S3 Exams 

Over the next month, S3 pupils will sit a series of subject practice exams in the hall. This is an 

opportunity for pupils to experience an “SQA style” exam. This has proved very beneficial in the 

past. 

Key dates 

• Leavers’ Graduation mass - Thursday 18th April at 6pm.  

• Inservice day for staff – Thursday 2nd May. 

• May Day holiday – Monday 6th May. 

• S1 reports issued - Friday 17th May 

• Holiday – Friday 24th & Monday 27th May. 

• S3 reports issued – Friday 31st May. 

• S6 Prom – Tuesday 11th June 

• P7 information evening - Wednesday 12th June at 6pm. 

• Parent Council meeting – Monday 17th June at 6pm. 

• School Show – Wednesday 19th & Thursday 20th June  

• Term finishes Tuesday 27th June at 1pm. 

 
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sqa.org.uk%2Fsqa%2F84154.html&data=05%7C02%7Calan.taylor%40renfrewshire.school%7C920634d197a64b7f3b0608dc5e0ecbaf%7C0da1dde9559847fe891e370cb713d6b0%7C0%7C0%7C638488664833219233%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XdcCz6%2BB2uj6WfZt5H2gmZlJ6r2WpA5CZPiOX9sj3Lo%3D&reserved=0
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Finally, before the end of term I will issue our summer newsletter. I am keen to capture any pupil 

achievements happening out with the school setting. Please use the following link to provide details.  

Recognising Achievements and Celebrating Success 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  

Alan Taylor  

Head Teacher 
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